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I urge the Oregon Legislature to retain Mail-in-Voting  

In Oregon.  

 

Mail-in Voting makes voting convenient to eligible voters. It eliminates scheduling 

time off work and traveling to polling locations.  Mail-in-Voting increases voter 

turnout.  

 

This proposed bill promotes harder voter access thus reducing turnout and 

eliminating equity in our voting system.  


